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Overnight, the brewing tropical cyclone in the Pacific was
upgraded to a Category 4 hurricane, and is anticipated to be a Category 5 when it reaches Hawaii.

Hurricane “Lane” is only the sixth recorded Category 5 hurricane in this part of the Pacific Ocean, and
the National Weather Service is predicting that this storm is only going to intensify. This is also the nearest
to Hawaii that a storm of this size has occurred, so the state has issued numerous emergency
proclamations to better prepare for the potential life-threatening flash floods and storm surges that
accompany a storm of this size.

This storm, if it proceeds as forecast, will impact
operations into all Hawaiian airports, including PHNL/Honolulu  and PHOG/Kahului. Beyond the
daily flight traffic to these two airports, they also act as major ETOPS/EDTO alternates for flights across the
Central and Southern Pacific. So expect an impact in routing.

https://ops.group/blog/hurricane-in-the-fast-lane-for-hawaii/
http://www.prh.noaa.gov/cphc/tcpages/?product=3day_cone_no_line_and_wind&stormid=EP142018
http://www.prh.noaa.gov/cphc/tcpages/?product=3day_cone_no_line_and_wind&stormid=EP142018
http://www.prh.noaa.gov/cphc/tcpages/?product=3day_cone_no_line_and_wind&stormid=EP142018


Also, post storm, there may be infrastructure damage that may limit operations for a period of time.

You can find the latest from the NOAA here.

We will update you with the latest flight operations developments as they happen.

http://www.prh.noaa.gov/cphc/tcpages/?product=3day_cone_no_line_and_wind&stormid=EP142018

